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COTTAGEVILLE PARK STORM SEWER IMPROVEMENTS  

CONSTRUCTION NEWSLETTER 
 
 

  
 
The City of Hopkins will begin storm sewer work on 
Cottageville Park the week of August 26th, weather 
permitting. During construction there should be limited 
impacts to the surrounding properties and the contractor 
will maintain all concrete curbing and sidewalks. 
Construction is anticipated to last 2 to 4 weeks from start 
to finish. Residents should expect to hear some 
construction noise from machinery and trucks at various 
times during working hours (Monday – Friday; 7 AM – 7 
PM). 
 
The storm sewer improvements area can be viewed on 
the map below, as shown in red, and will have 
construction signage posted on the nearby walkways. The 
City’s Contractor will be improving and cleaning out the 
stormwater system that is under the grass field and leads 
to Minnehaha Creek. Residents will not be able to use the 
field within the construction area until work is completed, 
including underground work and turf restoration. 
However, residents will still be able to use the playground, 
shelter, garden, and other park amenities outside of the 
red area shown below during construction. Landscaping 
and turf vegetation that is disturbed during construction 
will be restored shortly after the improvements are made. 
 

 
Some parking spaces in the area may be restricted as 
well to allow access for trucks and construction 
equipment. For any questions or concerns, please reach 
out to the project help line, project contacts, or visit the 
project website.  

        PROJECT OVERVIEW 

         PROJECT CONTACTS 

Project Help Line (952) 236-3998 

Jamie Hand,  Bolton & Menk, Inc.  
Construction Project Representative  
(612) 394-3747 or jamie.hand@bolton-menk.com 
 
Josh Hrabe, Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
Construction Manager 
(612)-965-2473 or joshhr@bolton-menk.com 

Nick Amatuccio, Bolton & Menk, Inc.  
Project Manager 
(612)-965-3926 or nickam@bolton-menk.com 

Eric Klingbeil, City Engineer  
(952) 548-6357 or eklingbeil@hopkinsmn.com 
 
Website: www.Hopkins-2024.com (Cottageville Park) 
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